
FCC ID : J9CGSK2UT 
 
 
This application was uploaded in error. We originally thought this approval had to come 
directly from FCC instead of our TCB. We received a ruling on this right after it was 
uploaded stating it could be submitted through a TCB. 
 
Best regards, 
  
Christine Taylor 
Frontline Coordinator 
Nemko USA Inc. 
802 N. Kealy 
Lewisville, TX 75057 
PH: 972.436.9600 X.239 
Fax: 972.436.2667 
email: christine.taylor@nemko.com 
 


